
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

October 13, 2024

Monday
October 14

Tuesday
October 15

Wednesday
October 16

Thursday
October 17

Friday
October 18

Thanksgiving Day,
No School

Volleyball (Gr 5-6)
@ lunch recess in

the gym

Assembly @ 2:00

Grade 6
Immunizations:

Round 1

Choir (Gr 3-6) @
Lunch recess

Family Connection
Night @ 5-6 pm

Handbells (Gr 5&6)
@ Lunch recess

Hot Lunch (if
ordered)

Cross-Country Run
#6 @ Prescott

Dance (Gr 3-4) @
Lunch recess

Dear Forest Green Families,

Drive for a Greener Tomorrow: Volunteer Needed!
We’re looking for a parent volunteer to help with our school recycling! If you have a truck and
are available to pick up bags of recycling on Fridays around 2:00 PM and deliver them to the
bottle depot, we’d love your support. It’s a small time commitment that makes a big difference
for our school and the environment!" Please email Mrs. McKenzie @ sherri.mckenzie@psd.ca.

Parent-Teacher Interviews
Parent-Teacher Interviews are October 23 & 24 from 4:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m.

● When you book a timeslot you will be able to choose from these options to best meet
your meeting needs:

○ In-person at the school
○ Online via Google Meet
○ By Telephone

● Follow this link to book an interview! We look forward to connecting with all parents!

Book Fair is Coming!
Mark your calendars for our upcoming Book Fair on October 23 & 24! This is a wonderful
opportunity for students and families to explore a wide selection of books and support our
school library. We can’t wait to see you there!

Family Connection Physical Literacy Night
Be sure to bring the whole family out for some variations on the game of volleyball on
Wednesday night from 5-6pm. We will be using different equipment to help us build our physical
literacy skills, like the Omnikin ball, rhino balls, rubber balls and more!

Calling All Guest Chefs!
Do you love to cook or bake? Whether it’s a dish, a snack, or your favorite baked goods, we’d

https://forestgreen.psd.ca/parents/interviews


love for you to share your culinary talents with our students by becoming a Guest Chef at Forest
Green! Here’s how it works: you choose what to make, tell us what ingredients you’ll need, and
decide which grade level and group size you’d like to work with. We’ll handle all the
arrangements, so you can focus on having fun and inspiring our Student Chefs. Not only will
they love learning from you, but students throughout the school will get to enjoy your delicious
creations!

If you’re interested in joining us as a Guest Chef, please contact Leah at
leah.andrews@psd.ca.

Wishing You a Happy Thanksgiving!
As we gather to express our gratitude for the many blessings in our lives, we'd like to take this
opportunity to wish you and your family a Happy Thanksgiving. May this holiday season be filled
with joy, laughter, and cherished moments together.

Thank you for your continued support of our school community. We are so grateful for the
partnership we have with you.

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2024/2025 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda
(Principal and Assistant Principal)
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